
 

 

December 18, 2020 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As we come to the end of a work week here at the ECF, we continue to battle the COVID-19 

virus.  As of now, I have no new positive COVID-19 residents to report.  There have been three 

COVID-19 Positive employees identified as a result of this week’s staff testing.  We are planning 

on testing all residents and staff again next week.  

I am happy to report that one of our residents who was hospitalized with COVID has returned to 

the ECF following a negative test.  The other two hospitalized residents are doing well and will 

return once a negative COVID test is received.   

I hope you were able to review the vaccine information I sent to you this week.  As I had shared, 

Walgreen’s is assigned to conduct the vaccinations for our facility.  We are completing consents 

for the vaccine with all residents and staff as early as December 28, 2020.  We are hopeful that 

the vaccine is the light at the end of this dark tunnel.   

I thank those of you who have been praying for us and really appreciate all the kind emails of 

encouragement.   

Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


